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A Newsletter for Residents in Indian Hills Estates                                                        February 2022 

Your IHE POA  
Officers and Directors 

President: 
Charles “Chuck” Styers 

Vice President: 
Christine “Christi” Bell   

Secretary: 
Beverly Maloy 

Treasurer: 
Marty Gonzales  

Board Member: 
Pamela Barquest  

Board Member: 
Debbie Hood  

 

 
 
 

POA Contact Information: 
IHEPOA 
P.O. Box 743 
Spring Branch, TX 78070 
https://indianhillspoa.com 

IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com 

 

   

 

 

This time of year, fraudulent activity is 
extremely high. Why? Because it is 
income tax season and crooks know 
many households will be receiving their 
tax refunds soon. Scammers use a 
process called phishing. 

Phishing is a type of scam where 
criminals impersonate legitimate 
organizations via email, text message, 
phone, or advertisement in order to 
steal sensitive information. Email and 
text usually include a link that will 
appear to take you to the company’s 
website to fill in your information – but 
the website is a clever fake and the 
information you provide goes straight 
to the crooks behind the scam. 

LEARN TO SPOT FRAUD AND PROTECT YOURSELF 

How To Recognize Phishing 

Scammers use email or text messages to trick you into giving them your 
personal information. They may try to steal your passwords, account 
numbers, or Social Security numbers. If they get that information, they 
could gain access to your email, bank, or other accounts. Scammers launch 
thousands of phishing attacks every day — and they’re often successful. 

Scammers often update their tactics, but there are some signs that will 
help you recognize a phishing email or text message. 

Phishing emails and text messages may look like they’re from a company 
you know or trust.  

They may look like they’re from a bank, a credit card company, a social 
networking site, an online payment website or app, or an online store. They 
may even appear to come from your Internet service or email provider. 

 

Protecting Your Data Online 

 

https://indianhillspoa.com/
mailto:IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com


Page 2 of 3 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Annual meetings are held the second 
Sunday in September at 2:00 PM.

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Do you know how 
the Indian Hills 
Estates POA 
Officers and 
Board of Directors 
are selected? 

Your vote counts! 

The Indian Hills Estates Home 
Owners’ Association is governed 
by a Board of Directors. Directors 
are property owners in Indian 
Hills Estates that are elected by 
members (property owners). 
These positions are voluntary and 
unpaid. 
 
All meetings are held at the 
Pavilion at 5057 Apache 
Moon. 
 
Annual meetings are held the 
second Sunday in September 
at 2:00 PM. 

 
Monthly meetings are held 
the first Monday of each 
month at 7:00 PM.  
 
Property Owners - Please 
be sure your annual dues 
are current. These funds 
support our street lights 
and will help us continue 
these special events. 
 
 

 

 

Starting on February 19th, 2022, customers that are yet to update their account 

will no longer be able to access their email addresses due to recent updates. 

Please follow the port below to secure your GVTC mailbox now. 

Update Now 

Thank You. 
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Have something you want to sell or give away?  

 

Looking for something to buy? 

 

Do you have a local business you would like to list here?  

 

Email the information or ad to us at IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com 

and we will include it for FREE! 

Reminder For All Property Owners   

Notices for annual property assessment dues are being mailed out and payment is due by March 31, 2022. 

If you have questions regarding your dues, a temporary phone with voicemail has been setup from March 1st to July 

31st. Please leave a voicemail with your name, phone number, address and lot number. You will receive a call back 

within 24-48 hours.  Phone #: 830-885-7759 

 

 

 

If you receive a phishing email or text message, report it. The information you give can help fight the scammers. 

Step 1.  

If you got a phishing email, forward it to the Anti-Phishing Working Group at reportphishing@apwg.org. 

If you got a phishing text message, forward it to SPAM (7726). 

Step 2.  

Report the phishing attack to the FTC at ReportFraud.ftc.gov. 

Tagged with: cyber security, phishing, scam 
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